
Photos for A Million for McCombs campaign during 40 for Forty – Fall 2022 

 

Dean Lillian F. Mills of McCombs School of Business points to the lapel pin with her Bevo artwork design. 
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A close-up of the lapel pin design held by Dean Lillian F. Mills for the A Million for McCombs 40 for Forty 

campaign – Fall 2022 
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Front side of thank you note with lapel pin attached 
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Back side of thank you note for 40 for Forty donors which was signed by Chief Development Officer, 

Wendy Anderson, and with lapel attached. 


